
 

 

Dear Parent / Carer,  

As you know, here at Sacriston Academy, we base our maths curriculum on the ‘Maths No Problem’ 
scheme. As part of our subscription to their resources, they have offered us the opportunity for you, 
as parents to access both the lesson and textbook tasks to use during the current situation.   
 
If you are interested in doing so, please email the admin account: enquiries@sacristonacaemy.co.uk 
and one of our team will set an account up for you.  
 
**Please note, you will have to give us permission in your email to pass your email address to 
Maths No Problem so they can set your account up. We cannot do this without your consent.** 
 
Once the account is ready, your will receive an email directly from them with all the information you 
need to get going. The lessons will then become your child’s maths tasks for their virtual schooling. 
Information regarding appropriate chapter and lesson numbers will follow on your child’s year group 
page on the website.  
 
Please don’t worry if you decide not to access these resources, class teachers will continue to add 
appropriate maths tasks to the virtual school on a weekly basis.  
 
Stay safe and well, 
 
Mrs Louise Parks 
 
 
(DHT  / Math subject leader) 
 
 


